Town of Salisbury



Academy Hall – 9 Old Coach Road PO Box 214, Salisbury, NH 03268 603-648-2473 - (fax) 603-648-6658

> Geoffrey Hodges, Chair Dora Rapalyea Harvey Peters Cemetery Trustees

April 1, 2021 Cemetery Trustees Minutes

This meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM.

This was an informational meeting for the three new board members. Town Clerk James Zink-Mailloux swore in, Geoffrey Hodges, as Chair, for two years, Dora Rapalyea, as Secretary, for three years and Harvey Peters as Trustee for one year.

Present: Chairman Geoffrey Hodges, Secretary Dora Rapalyea,

Trustee Harvey Peters, Sexton John Bentley.

Visitors: Rick Chandler and Pete Ballou, former members of the

Cemetery committee, James Lord and Town Clerk James Zink-

Mailloux.

Duties of the Cemetery Trustees were discussed along with explanation of some standard operating procedures.

Next Meeting: April 8, 2021 at 6:00 PM

Academy Hall

Meeting adjourned at 7:15 PM

Respectfully Submitted,

Dora Rapalyea